
 

 

  

 

 

COMMERCIAL/MULTI-FAMILY PROPERTY DEBRIS 
REMOVAL PROCESS 

For the owners of commercial/multi-family properties with debris still in their area, the City of 
Punta Gorda in conjunction with Landfall Strategies (aka DebrisTech) will assist you in 
requesting approval for the Commercial Property Debris Removal (CPDR) program through 
FEMA:  This will include the following properties: 

• Commercial businesses  
 

• Apartment complexes 
 

• Condominiums 
 

• Marinas 
 

• Boat storage facilities 
 

• Commercial or Industrial Structures 
 

• Restaurants 
 

Anyone that would like to apply or request more information for debris removal may email the 
following email address to determine eligibility. 

puntagorda@landfallstrategies.com 

Interested parties may also locate us on-site at our: 

DebrisTech Mobile Command Center 

3015 Cooper St., Punta Gorda, FL, 33950 

 

Deadline to apply is December 3, 2022. 
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